Alternate Home Uniform Request

If there is one special basketball night designated (e.g. “Pink Out") during the
regular season in which the assigned home uniform will not be worn, the home
school must email (Girls) Beth Sauser (bsauser@ihsa.org) or (Boys) Chris Schwarz
(cschwarz@ihsa.org) at least two weeks in advance of the event to request a
modification. The request must include the contest date, description of the event,
and identify the opponent. The visiting team must wear their white, home
uniforms, and the officials must be notified of the uniform modification prior to
the contest.

The Basketball administrator will email you a letter of approval to wear an
alternate unform for this event. A copy of this correspondence must be available
on the night of the game to present to the officials before taking the floor.
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